
 

1 ⸺ 
 

Argosy Property Limited (Argosy or the Company) has announced today that Jeff 

Morrison has been unanimously appointed as the new Chairman of the Company with 

effect from the close of the Annual Shareholders Meeting on the 28th of July 2020.  

The Retiring Chairman, Mike Smith said “Having been on the Argosy Board for over 

seven years, Jeff is the ideal person to take Argosy forward. He brings a wealth of 

property and governance experience and is highly regarded by the Argosy 

management team and the Board.”  
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